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First name: Paul

Last name: Gessing

Organization: Rio Grande Foundation

Title: Mr.

Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I write in strong support of the mountain coaster project for the Sandia Mountains. As a resident of Albuquerque

who enjoys both the outdoor beauty and recreational opportunities afforded by living near the mountains, I think

this coaster is a great way to achieve both goals. 

 

If constructed, the Mountain Coaster could provide year-round activity for both Albuquerque locals and tourists

alike. A year-round mountain experience that is non-weather dependent is welcome.

The Mountain Coaster will also provide year-round jobs for local residents.


